
Welcome to our March Project Update

Keeping you up to date with the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct, The QCCP project is changing as each week 
passes. The team has completed their first major milestone which consisted of pouring the first transfer deck of the 
project. Please see below for an update of forthcoming works on the project or follow the above QR code to read more 
about the exciting project. 
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Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct 24th March 2022

What’s happening in construction?

The structure to the east section is progressing well 
with the first GF slab completed and the first of the 
precast panels installed. This allows the team to 
commence forming the first mezzanine level slab. 

The western section of the basement is transforming
each day, the team will be pouring this section of the
ground floor slab in the first week of April.

Construction Activities
March 2022 
/ Ground Floor Podium Concrete 
/ Precast Installation 
/ Mezzanine Structure Works

April 2022 
/ Mezzanine Structure Works
/ Mezzanine Precast Installation 
/ Level 1 Structure Works
/ Level 1 Precast Installation 

Public Impacting Construction Activities
March 2022 
/ HV Electrical Works to Crawford Street 
/ HV Electrical Works to Lowe Street Carpark 
/ Hydraulic Works to Lowe Street Carpark
/ Construction to Blacksmiths Laneway 

April 2022 
/ Bicentennial Hall Electrical Works 
/ Continuation of HV Works to Lowe Street carpark
/ Continuation of laneway works 

Contact Us 
ADCO 24 hour hotline 

1800 232 628
QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, 
please keep in mind ADCO’s 24-hour telephone assistance line is 
available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions on 1800 
232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns. 


